
 
 
Dear Registrar,  
  
ICANN is pleased to share that the Registration Data Request Service (RDRS) will publicly 
launch for requestors on Tuesday, 28 November. This means that if you have opted into the 
service, you will begin to receive real requests through the Naming Services portal (NSp) 
starting on 28 November.  
  
If you haven’t done so already, we encourage you to opt into the RDRS to receive and manage 
nonpublic gTLD registration data requests in one convenient location through the NSp. 
  
For more information, visit the NSp portal for Registrars for a link to the portal, user guides, 
FAQs, and instructional videos on the RDRS.  
  
Best regards, 
Andee Hill 
Director, GDD Accounts 
  
 
 
 

 
  

  
 

https://www.icann.org/rdrs-en
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/nsp-registrars-2018-03-26-en

